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         Daniel and Michelle Jones      

“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9 

           Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico              

 

 

 

 

Oct. 29, 2020 – Covid-19 Moments!  
 

Dear Praying Friends,   
 

When I hear the word “Covid-19” I hear something menacing, harmful and gloomy. 

We praise God that though eight of our members have had Covid-19, only one 

was hospitalized and has since been released. Even so, we have had several 

“Covid-19 moments” that have been a blessing! 
 

Covid-19 VBS: In July we had our first “virtual” VBS! We had about 15 in the 

building while most of the children watched from home!  It was different, but a 

blessing.  That I know of, at least one child was saved! Miss Melissa Houston 

directed the VBS, even though she was in pain that later led to surgery! 
 

Covid-19 missions: Annual Faith Promise Missions Conference in September, with 

4 missionaries presenting their fields (you guessed it, virtually!)  Our faith promise 

was $25,000.00 for the year (they gave $20,000.00 last year!)  Another 

blessing to our church is the Tunnel family, missionaries to Argentina, who 

are coming to our church during their time in Language School! Pray that 

we will be a blessing to them! Our church here already supports them! 
 

Covid-19-wedding: In October, I married a 

couple that had been living together. I led 

them to the Lord and then I baptized them 

in September of 2019.  They were going to 

get married in March when the pandemic 

hit and all plans were postponed. I am 

thankful they obeyed the Lord, and have 

become faithful members!  
 

Covid-19 averages: Since our last letter to you, we have seen the average of 

attendance on Sunday mornings go from 80 to 89, with 8 souls saved and 3 

baptized!  We hope to start Sunday School in the mornings in November or 

December.  Please pray that God will open the doors to do so. Right now, 

we have “Virtual Sunday School” on Sunday evenings.   
 

 

In Him who died to save us,  

 

  

 

Daniel & Michelle Jones  

 

 

Prayer Requests: for property for the work, our daughter Darla (she is due in November) and Michelle’s health! 

 

 

Received June, July and August of 2020              $___________________ 
 

        Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias! 
 

Going and Giving for the Gain of the Gospel 


